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Finish and Taiwanese Student Exchange program in Takasaki (12-20 February 2019)

On February the 20" Takasaki University has successfully completed the short-term program with the

participation of 5 Finish and 2 Taiwanese students.
The main objectives of the program were

1. To learn the Japanese medical and welfare environment and compare it with their respective
countries.
To learn about the technology applied in those fields.

To interact with Japanese students and experience the culture

To fulfill the objectives, the visiting students joined lectures at the university, visited hospitals and also
welfare facilities to learn about the system in theory and in the actual implementation on-site. The
feedback from the visiting students that the program achieved the wished-for goals which also included

exchange of opinions and discussions of their respective systems with their Japanese hosts.



This student exchange allowed for unforgettable activities and memories. Participants expressed awe
about the impressive performance of the traditional drums, enjoyed Japanese traditional tea ceremony

for the first time, visited the Haruna shrine and enjoyed the historical hot spring in Ikaho. This exchange
is in it's third year since we have started it in 2016. Our students are already excited to visit Finland this
September.

The Office for International Affairs would like to convey or we deep appreciation to all those who

cooperated and helped us to successfully carry out this program.
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